David Hawthorne

From: Gulfstream Fishing

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 11:05 AM
To: David Hawthorne

Subject: Capital maintenance

David,

As discussed in our meeting with Mayor Cates and Doug Bradshaw, the KW charter boat association would like to see
our capital improvements fund expanded to include capital maintenance.

Thank you --

Captain Jamie J Snediker
Gulfstream Fishing, Inc.
305-296-8494
www.gulfstreamkeywest.com




